Report from the Assembly President December 9, 2011

Assembly Members, Executive Officers, Directors, and GPSA affiliates,

As you will see from today's December meeting, the ninth legislative session of Arizona State University's Graduate and Professional Student Association is a productive one.

We entered this session with one open assembly seat for the School of Journalism. I am continuously soliciting applications for this position.

The GSO funding program has been very active and the Assembly Operations Committee will introduce a bill today that summarizes the December funding recommendations. I encourage the assembly to visit the Assembly Operations Committee meeting if they would like to involved in funding recommendations.

The most important updates necessary this month include the student government constitution review committee. Please support the work by GPSA representatives concerning to this issue. Also, we begin this month in organizing the Centennial Professor program. I am looking forward delegating this program to a motivated assembly member. Please contact me if you are interested in demonstrating your leadership by taking on this important task.

Respectfully submitted,

Matthew Savage